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April 16, 2019 

 

Dear Sequoia Families: 

 

Summer break is fast approaching and preparations are underway at Sequoia High School for 

another academic year.  As in years past, all families are required to complete online check-in.  For 

those new to the district, online check-in is the mandatory process where families to update 

important information for school records, review behavior, technology, and media agreements, join 

for various family/booster groups, and review your student’s course selection for 2019-20.   

 

Detailed instructions for how to complete online check-in are included in this packet.  We ask 

returning families to complete the process by May 24.   

 

You will find summer school calendars included in this packet.  We will also again be offering IB-

boost courses at the beginning and end of the summer to help rising 11th-grade students stay sharp 

in preparation for rigorous IB English and Social Studies courses.  Look for details later in May. 

 

See also conditioning and tryout dates for fall sports.  Contacts for coaches and more information 

about individual sports can be found on the school website.  Annual physicals and completed sports 

packets should be submitted by Friday, August 9th.   

 

Finally, please encourage your student to complete their required summer reading for English 

classes.  You will find the list of titles in this packet.   

 

Again this August, the PTSA will host its helpdesk to support families with back-to-school to-do’s 

such as purchasing parking passes, clearing book/library fines, completing athletics requirements, 

etc.  The helpdesk will be staffed with PTSA volunteers on August 12th and 13th.  

 

Looking forward to 2019-20 – here’s to another great year at Sequoia! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sean Priest 

Sequoia High School Principal 


